
 
 

 
 

 

Republic of Serbia 

MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND 

WATER MANAGEMENT 

Directorate for water management 

Belgrade   

 

In compliance with the  World Bank’s Environmental and Social Framework,  

the Directorate for water management invites to  

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS 
 

Institutions, companies, organizations, entities and other parties interested in the 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL AND SOCIAL 

MANAGEMENT PLANS (ESMPs)  

for the 

River training works on the Raska, Jošanica and Trnavica Rivers in Novi 

Pazar, implemented under the Sava Drina Integrated Development 

Program (SDIP) 

 
Documents are available, may be accessed and reviewed on the website of the Directorate for 

Water management: https://www.rdvode.gov.rs/lat/aktuelno.php, аnd the official website of 

city Novi Pazar: https://www.novipazar.rs/ 

Questions, comments and feedback can be submitted either during the course of the meeting 

or in writing by submission to the Directorate for Water Management, Bulevar umetnosti 2a, 

11070 Beograd – to the attention to the SDIP Project Implementation Unit, or via e-mail using 

the following e-mail address:  rdvpiu@yahoo.com not later than May 22, 2023 at 4pm. 

Public consultations will be held on May 19, 2023 at 2 pm at the premises of the city of 

Novi Pazar, Stefana Nemanje 2, 36300 Novi Pazar. 

If you need any additional information, please contact: 

 

Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Water Management - Directorate for water management 

Sava and Drina River Corridors Integrated Development Program (SDIP) 

Bulevar umetnosti 2a 

11070 Belgrade, Serbia 

Tel: +381-(0)11-2013-360 

E-mail: rdvpiu@yahoo.com 

https://www.rdvode.gov.rs/lat/aktuelno.php

